
 

Week 9 

Dear Parents, 
What a fantastic fete we had last weekend! Once again the Copa 
community shone and we had a great family fun atmosphere all 
day. The organisation of events this size is absolutely huge and I 
sincerely thank the P&C association, led by fete coordinator, 
Charlotte Morgan, for their enormous amount of time and effort to 
make the fete such a success. Thank you also to all the parents 
and teachers who helped out with the running of stalls. It truly was 
a real TEAM effort! 
I want to make mention of our super talented Kindergarten 
students this week. Many of them have started to come to my 
office to show off their class work. Iôve seen some creative 
artworks, heard some great reading and had some very proud 
students eager to show me how well they can already write. 
Included in this newsletter are some samples of their work. 
Have a fantastic Easter everyone. We will see you all back, 
refreshed and ready to go on Tuesday 3rd April. 
 
Ben Thomas 
Principal 
 
Quote of the Week 
ñI am always doing that which I cannot do, in order that I may learn 
how to do it.ò ï Pablo Picasso 

 

Event Title 

FRIDAY 30TH MARCH 
GOOD FRIDAY 

Event Title 

SUNDAY 1ST APRIL  
EASTER SUNDAY 

Event Title 

MONDAY 2ND APRIL  
EASTER MONDAY 
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Wall of Fame Wellbeing- Praising children 
 
Resilience is the ability to recognise 
challenges, face them, and overcome them. 
Through the process of overcoming 
challenges, a resilient person is 
strengthened rather than defeated. We are 
all born with the capacity for resilience. It can 
also be taught, and it can be improved upon. 
Research has shown us that resilience will 
allow a person to overcome adverse 
childhood events, build strength, and can 
reduce anxiety and depression in children 
and teenagers.  
We can help our children to grow in their 
competence and confidence with the types of 
praise we give. 
 
Praise is important but it is good to know 
what message we are giving our child. We 
live in a culture of high fives, gold stars and 
medals for participation. These practices are 
fine in moderation but can be harmful in 
excess. Over praising of a child may cause 
them to expect constant acknowledgement, 
and then they come to rely on it for 
motivation. This hinders the development of 
their internal motivation in their newfound 
ability. In addition, research has shown that 
children who rely on praise take fewer risks, 
being fearful of losing their praises. 
Avoidance of risk-taking stifles their learning 
process, since trial and error, and making 
mistakes are an important part of any 
learning process.  
 
Praise should focus on letting children know 
what their strengths are rather than how 
good their performance was. It should also 
focus on how they approached the problem, 
rather than caring more about the results.  
Included in the newsletter is a one page 
guide to praising your children to build 
resilience. 

Event Title 
WEDNESDAY 4TH APRIL  

CROSS COUNTRY 

Event Title 
FRIDAY 6TH APRIL  
ZONE NETBALL  

Event Title 
FRIDAY 6TH APRIL  

RUGBY TRIALS 

Event Title 
MONDAY 9TH - FRIDAY 13TH 

APRIL  
PARENT TEACHER 

INTERVIEWS 

Event Title 
TUESDAY 10TH APRIL 

P&C 6.30PM 

Event Title 
WEDNESDAY 11TH APRIL  

NSWPSSA SWIMMING 
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Event Title 

THURSDAY 12TH APRIL  
NSWPSSA SWIMMING 

Event Title 

Event Title 

FRIDAY 13TH APRIL 
VALUES ASSEMBLY  

(EXCELLENCE)  



 

   

News 

Voluntary Contributions  
Our voluntary contribution fees for 2018 remain at $35 
per student or $60 per family. These contributions go 
a long way to supporting our school to provide high 
quality educational programs for every student. If you 
pay these contributions by the end of Term 1, you will 
go in the draw to win a $50 Hoyts voucher. This will 
be drawn on the last day of term. 
 
Imogen W ï Girl Guides Acheivement 
On 15th March, Imogen was presented with her Girl 
Guides Junior BP Award.  This was a significant 
achievement, with Imogen having completed 12 
challenges over a period of 2 years in order to qualify 
for the award.  She completed 2 challenges from each 
of the 6 key areas of Guiding, those being Service, 
Outdoors, Promise and Law, World Guiding, the 
Patrol System and Guiding Traditions. Her challenges 
included: coordinating her Unit to make gifts for 
children at Gosford Hospital, running a Mexican 
themed night, including cooking a Mexican feast from 
scratch, writing and performing a play about the 
Guide Promise and Law,  learning how to use 
semaphore flags, undertaking the Piles Creek 
bushwalk and making a poster about World 
Guiding.  Imogen has loved being part of Kincumber 
Junior Guides and Terrigal Beach Guides and has 
now been a Girl Guide for more than 4 years.  She is 
looking forward to starting her BP Award shortly, 
which will require a total of 18 challenges. 
 
School Photos 
Reminder that we now have our 
group photos on display in the  
front office. See your emailed newsletter for 
instructions on how to order them online.  
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Girls Softball State Knockout. 
Copacabana Public School participated in the 
P.S.S.A. Softball State Knockout for the first time in 
over 10 years. Many of the girls had never played 
the sport before this year and some had never even 
picked up a glove before. We trained regularly. The 
girls displayed a great deal of enthusiasm and 
determination, coming together as a competitive 
team. Our first game was against Avoca Beach 
Public School. We played a very competitive game, 
with the final score being Avoca 14 runs and 
Copacabana 12 runs.  
I am so proud of these girls and their determination 
to be competitive, quickly learning the skills and 
tactics of the game. Congratulations Copa Girls 
Softball Team. I was extremely proud of your 
sportsmanship and the skill level you achieved in 
such a short amount of time. 
 
Mrs Woodham 

 

 

 

 

Sport Report 

School Sport 
 
Sydney North Swimming Trials 
Good luck to Liam, Will , Jett , Callum , Townes, 
Tyler & Josephine who are representing the 
Southern Central Coast PSSA and Copacabana 
PS at the Sydney North Swimming trials today at 
SOPAC. Swim hard! 
 
Sydney North AFL Trials 
Congratulations to Kaiden who trialled at the 
Sydney North AFL Trials last week. After a 
gruelling day, he gained selection in the Sydney 
North team! This is a huge achievement, 
especially since Kaiden is only in Year 5. He will 
now trial for the NSWPSSA team later on in the 
term. Well done, Kaiden! 
 
Sydney North Hockey Trials 
Well done to Lara & Dakota who trialled for the 
Sydney North Hockey team last 
week. Congratulations to Lara, who gained 
selection, and will now trial for the NSWPSSA 
team later in the term. 
 
SCCPSSA Rugby Union Trials 
Good luck to Sam, Emil, Kaiden and Cooper 
Hobbs who will be trialling for the SCCPSSA 
Rugby Union team next week.  
 
Weekend Sport 
  
NSW Little Athletics 
Congratulations to Tilly who competed at the NSW 
Little Athletics Championships over the weekend. 
She raced in the 100m Sprint, placing 17th overall 
in the State! Well done, Tilly! 
 
Mr Mensforth 
Sport Enthusiast 
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Awards 

K-2 Assembly Awards 
Week 7 

K-2 Assembly Awards 
Week 8 

 

 
Class 

 

 
Student 

KB 

Miller  

Aysha  

 

 

KC 

Zara  

Isla  

 

 

KW 

Evie  

Kiara  

 

 

1D 

Alexander  

Lara  

 

 

1M 

Hallie  

Lennox  

 

 

1/2m 

Kye  

Frank  

 

 

2M 

Aiden  

Jesse  

 

 

2/3W 
Isabella  

Nami  

Extra 
Awards 

Amelie  

 

 

 

 
Class 

 

 
Student 

KB 

George  

Hana  

 

 

KC 

Malachi  

Luna  

 

 

KW 

Joel  

Jude  

 

 

1D 

Avaline  

Jack  

 

 

1M 

Sienna  

Evie  

 

 

1/2m 

Hayden  

Jack  

 

 

2M 

Ollie  

Oscar  

 

 

2/3W 
Aaliyah  

Jones  

Extra 
Awards 
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Awards 

3-6 Assembly Awards 
Week 7 

 

3-6 Assembly Awards 
Week 9 

 

 
Class 

 

 
Student 

2/3W 
Sam  

 

3/4C 

Olivia  

Ruby  

 

 

3/4M 

Stephanie  

Ruby  

 

 

3/4S 

Archie  

Daisy  

 

 

5/6F 

Kyah  

Ben  

 

 

5/6N 

Blake  

Arlo  

 

 

5/6W 

Abbey  

Lara  

 

 

Extra 
Awards 

 

 

 

 

 
Class 

 

 
Student 

2/3W 
Cohen  

 

3/4C 

Garion  

Lexi  

 

 

3/4M 

Jett  

Townes  

 

 

3/4S 

Liam  

Ruby  

 

 

5/6F 

Isabella  

Cooper  

 

 

5/6N 

Mia  

Rory  

 

 

5/6W 

Savannah  

Harry  

 

 

Extra 
Awards 

Jaspah  
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